
GP appointments 
are available over 
the Christmas 
holidays
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GP services are available 
throughout the Christmas 
holidays. Your normal 
practice will be closed over 
the bank holidays but 
urgent appointments are 
available in your area. 

Contact your practice or 111 
in the normal way to access 
these appointments.

Your NHS, here for you 
this Christmas.

www.nhs.uk/staywell




